PDP not recommended at this time
11. Whether registrants should be able to retrieve authInfo codes from third parties other than the registrar. (CT 12.0)

[Notes: This recommendation raises concerns about both additional security risks, as multiple sources of authInfo codes would be potentially possible, and the viability of finding suitable third parties to act as such sources with appropriate safeguards. Accordingly, a PDP for 11 is not recommended at this time.]

13. Whether additional provisions relating to transfer of registrations involving various types of Whois privacy services should be developed as part of the policy. (CT 13.0)

[Notes: This recommendation should be a non-issue in the transfer policy context, as the registrant should be able to opt-out from a privacy service prior to a transfer. Any possible lack of ability to perform such an opt-out invokes issues unrelated to the transfer policy. Accordingly, a PDP for 13 is not recommended from a transfer policy perspective.]

14. Whether review of registry-level dispute decisions is needed (some complaints exist about inconsistency). (CT13.0)
[Notes: This issue is primarily a compliance matter and a review may be appropriate in that context, but it is not a policy matter. Accordingly, a PDP for 14 is not recommended. Review outside of the policy development process is encouraged. Should such a review indicate that improvements could be achieved through policy changes, the issue can subsequently be appropriately reframed for reconsideration as a PDP at a future stage. ]

15. Whether requirements should be in place for Registrars of Record to send an FOA, and/or receive the FOA back from Transfer Contact before acking a transfer. (CT 13.0)

[Notes: The first part of this recommendation is retained, although rephrased as noted above in PDP A. The second part of 15 (reading: ",and/or receive the FOA back from Transfer Contact before acking a transfer") is recommended for deletion because of past debates when this approach was deemed to make it easier for uncooperative Registrars of Record to delay or block a transfer desired by the registrant.] 
17. Whether additional requirements regarding Whois history should be developed, for change tracking of Whois data and use in resolving disputes. (CT 14.0)

[Notes: While this issue, if resolved as suggested, would be very beneficial to registries in resolving disputes, it was felt that it may be excessively controversial and difficult to deal with because of the lack of resolution of some Whois issues.To reopen a Whois debate from a transfer policy perspective doesn’t appear to be a constructive approach right now. Therefore, no PDP for issue 17 is recommended at this time. This position should be reconsidered in view future developments regarding the Whois issue as such.]

